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I would hereby like to submit my view on the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 tabled by MP Yvette.
I wholeheartedly oppose the extension. Extending it is a gross overreach of power of the Labour government. It
simply shows that they are incapable of dealing with the current situation. Queenslanders have had enough of
govermental overreach in the last 2 years. ‘2 weeks to flatten the curve’ turning into unlimited emergency
powers? Who do these politicians think they are? They did not have to stay in lockdowns or pay for quarantine,
or lose their jobs. They are here to serve the people not themselves. That is in their job description, not lord it
over us and through the state’s economy into chaos with endless testing and meaningless mandates that haven’t
made the virus disappear. Admit that none of the measures have worked and let’s get on with rebuilding the
state.

Jennifer Wild
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